
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

March 15, 2013 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Westario Power Inc. EB-2012-0176 
 
On behalf of Westario Power Inc. ("Westario"), we are writing to request another extension of time to file 
a draft settlement agreement with the Board. As mentioned in our last extension request dated March 8, 
2013, with the exception of one issue the parties have reached a complete settlement in principle.  
 
The parties are now continuing to work together to resolve the one unsettled issue in order to achieve a 
complete settlement in principle. Whether or not the remaining issue is resolved, we believe that the goal 
of achieving a complete settlement is worth pursuing. To that end, we request a one week extension to 
Friday March 22, 2013.  
 
Both the Board appointed facilitator and Board staff have been kept apprised of the continued 
negotiations. We thank the Board for its consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 



 
 

 


